
 
 

NRG Oncology FORTE Trial Kick-Off Workshop 
July 16, 2020 at 11:30 am EDT 

 
What is the FORTE Trial? FORTE (Five or Ten Year Colonoscopy for 1-2 Non-Advanced 
Adenomatous Polyps) is a colorectal cancer prevention study to determine whether people 
with 1 or 2 benign polyps should have a repeat colonoscopy exam at 10 years or at 5 and at 
10 years. The best timing for a repeat colonoscopy is not known. Do participants need an 
exam at 5 years? That is the question that needs answering. FORTE will randomize 15,000 
participants to one of two schedules for repeat colonoscopy (5 and 10 years vs. 10 years). 
FORTE will measure and compare the colorectal cancer incidence rates in the two groups and 
see if the cancer rates are similar. If the cancer rates are non-inferior to each other, then in the 
future, a 5-year follow-up surveillance colonoscopy exam may not be necessary. 

 

 

Please join us for the FORTE Trial Kick-Off Workshop at the NRG Oncology Virtual Summer 
Meeting. This workshop is for CRAs/CTNs, PIs and Gastroenterologists who want to learn more 
about this exciting trial.  

Each person must pre-register to attend this workshop. Please go to the NRG Oncology 
website at www.nrgoncology.org to register for this workshop by July 7, 2020.   

http://www.nrgoncology.org/

